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Greetings Penobscot Elders! 
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We are nearing the completion of our 3-year grant for Elders 
services with the Administration on Aging (AoA). During 
this final period, we will be administering questionnaires to 
be evaluated by the National Resource Center on Native 
American Aging (NRCNAA) at the University of North 
Dakota (UNO). Our objective is to complete as many 
questionnaires as possible to ensure the collection of accurate 
data regarding our Penobscot elders. This data will be 
instrumental in strengthening grant proposals, advocating for 
elderly resources, documenting disparities, and determining 
the most suitable long-term care services for our community. 
We kindly request your participation in this initiative. We 
can conduct a home visit or administer the questionnaire over 
the phone, whichever is more convenient for you. If you 
would like to reach out to us directly, please do not hesitate 
to contact us at the following numbers: 

Adam Martell 631-4238, Kristina Small 881-3226, or Reese 
Chavaree-Hildreth 817-7491. 

��OU, 

Reese Chavaree-Hildreth 
Community Services Coordinator 


